
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing for Right-Of-Way
applications will be held on Thursday, May 30, 2024 at 6:15 pm at the
Aztalan Town Hall, W6260 County Rd B, Jefferson, WI. Pursuant to
the notice requirements of Ordinance 02-2023. An application has
been received from WE Energies to do work in the right of way at
N5431 Harvey Rd.


